
<英語> 

To protect yourself and others from the 

novel coronavirus, please... 

・Wear a mask! 

・Wash and disinfect your hands! 

・Keep your distance from others! 

令和 4年度 外国人児童生徒と保護者のための進路を考える会のお知らせ 

2022 Parent-student Meeting for Foreign Residents 

Discussing Your Child’s Future 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 

【Contact：Toyohashi City Board of Education School Education Department 

Sayaka Shibata (0532)51-2826 】 

Would you like to talk about your child’s 
life at school, their advancement to other 
schools, and their overall future? 

Let’s fill our children with aspirations 

and dreams, and make their futures a 

bright one! 

August 27th (Sat.) From 9:15 to 12:00 
Life Port Toyohashi  

(Address: Toyohashi City Jinno Futou Chou 3-22)） 

※Please come by car or bus (Check the back of this paper)  

8:45～Check-in 

9:15～10:15 Part 1 Greetings・Carrier explanation 

☆The graduates will talk about their experiences and carrier after graduating from junior high school. 

10:30～12:00 Part 2 Individual Consulting 

☆Individual consultations will be conducted with school teachers and Toyohashi City BOE members  
◇ The rooms will be separated by languages. 
◇ will be interpreters in Portuguese, Spanish, English, Tagalog and Chinese. 
◇ Teachers from some high schools will come. You can ask them questions about the high school life. 

We will talk about the system 

of the schools and choosing 

occupations in Japan, the 

carrier after elementary 

school/junior high school 

and important things when 

entering high school. 

It is targeted for students above 1st year of 

elementary school. 

Elementary school students are also 

welcomed! 

In 2020, more than 90 people participated. 


